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December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
West Norfolk Schools Cross Country Championships 
14th January 2025 
 
Due to the great performance your son/daughter had at the West Norfolk Schools Cross Country Championships for 
the academy; they have now been selected to represent West Norfolk Schools in the Norfolk Schools Cross Country 
Championships to be held at Wymondham College on Tuesday 14th January 2025. This is a team event, where all of the 
competitor’s results count towards the West Norfolk team’s score. If your child performs well, there is a chance of 
getting selected for the Norfolk team in future races.  
 
The team will be leaving school by minibus after registration time and we will meet up with the other schools’ students 
representing West Norfolk on arrival to Wymondham. Students should arrive at the academy that day, already in their 
kit. We will be returning before the end of the day so students can get their normal transport home.  
 
Students will run in their PE kit but will need plenty of warm layers to wear when other age groups are racing. 
Waterproof clothing may also be required dependent on the weather. They should also bring plenty to eat and drink 
throughout the day of the competition. Please could you complete the online form via the link below or the attached 
QR code. If they are unable to attend then could they please let me know ASAP. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/uCM0z9Usut  
 

 
 
Thank you for your support in the potential success at these Championships. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr I. Hogarth 
PE Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/uCM0z9Usut

